CORRESPONDENCE
- 3/15/2019

DOCUMENT NO. 03114-2019

March 11, 2019
Ms. Carlotta Stauffer Docket No: 20180046
Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commisson
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Fl., 32399-0850

Dear Ms. Stauffer:

Tax cut and Jobs Act of 2017 lowered corporate income tax rates from 35 per
cent to 21 percent for Florida Power and Light. They are receiving a massive
financial windfall to the tune of $649.6 million annually. Instead of returning

some of these savings to its ratepayers FPL prefers to benefit its shareholders
not its customers.

| believe we deserve lower rates in lieu of this savings for them. Any savings

would help me as a senior just getting by with todays high prices and many
other seniors too.

Please do what you can and look into this matter and help us.
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| thank you in advance. ::
Sincerely, M i
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Marilyn Castellano -
153 El Tigre

Edgewater, Fl., 32141
386-428-8824
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